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APSEA 
Supporting Our 
Community 
The Asian Pacific State Employees 
Association (APSEA) Board 
Members will proudly serve as 
volunteers for Assembly Member 
Stephanie Nguyen’s first annual 
Thanksgiving Drive-Thru Turkey 
Giveaway. 

Turkeys will be distributed on  
Saturday, November 18 at Luther 
Burbank High School from 10 a.m. 
to 1 p.m. 

While supplies last, one turkey will 
be available for each family that 
drives through (drivers should enter 
from Luther Drive and remain in 
the car).  

For more information about this 
event or to suggest other volunteer 
opportunities, please email 
APSEA.events@gmail.com. 

APSEA ANNUAL
HOLIDAY MIXER

Save the Date!Save the Date!
MONDAY, DECEMBER 11

6 P.M.

AVIATORS RESTAURANT

STAY TUNED FOR
ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

TO COME

mailto:APSEA.events@gmail.com
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CDP Lunchtime Workshop: 
November 8 
APSEA and the Association of California 
State Employees with Disabilities (ACSED) 
apologize for the technical difficulties that 
prevented us from presenting the October 
Career Development Program (CDPH) 
lunchtime workshop featuring Sacramento 
Superior Court Judge Andy Mudryk. 

The workshop has been rescheduled for 
Wednesday, November 18. Those who 
previously registered will be able to 
participate. For those unable to attend, a 
recording of this workshop will be posted 
on the APSEA website, along with 
recordings of all previous CDP workshops.   

APSEA Networking 
Night Out: Nov 9 
The next APSEA informal 
networking event will be on 
Thursday, November 9. 

Join us at Iron Horse Tavern (1800 
15th Street) at 5:30 p.m.  

APSEA Board Members will be 
there until at least 6:30 p.m. We 
hope to see you there so that you 
can enjoy a snack on us!

asian pacific state  
employees association 

PO Box 22909 
Sacramento, CA 95822 

(916) 222-8178 

APSEAmembership@gmail.com 

www.apsea.org  

@APSEAsac 

Helping State Employees Better Serve the People of California 

STATE JOB SPOTLIGHT 
Check out job announcements posted on 
the APSEA website.

http://apsea.org/state-job-spotlight/
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